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9 March 2018 

 
World Book Day 

People of Westfield, you are wonderful. Despite the 

snow affecting our plans, we have had the most 

awesome ‘World Book Day’ week of activities. The 

children looked brilliant yesterday (again!), we had no 

less than 3 authors in during the week; Luke Temple, 

Joffre White and our resident author Alice Maddicot 

who has been working this term with Turtle Class and 

some Year 6s. We have absolutely LOVED seeing all 

the pictures, comments and smiles from children as 

they read their new books. Thank you to everyone for 

their enthusiasm and support and to Mrs Plaxton for 

making all the arrangements throughout the week. 

Our Sponsored Read continues into next week –so 

keep up all that fantastic reading. 

 

This Weeks Reading Results 

Key Stage 1 

Winners 48% Owl 

30% Panda 

29% Squirrel 

  23% Bumble Bee 

  18% Rabbit 

   

Key Stage 2 

Winners 68% Eagle 

  62% Falcon 

  55% Panther 

  61% Eagle 

  56% Turtle 

  51% Butterfly 

  28% Dolphin  

  23% Monkey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You can also read online with bug club…..  

 
 
PE Kits 
Please can we remind you that your children should 
have their PE kits in school at all times. Swimming kit 
is also required on the days when pupils swim, this 
term is Tuesday Year 6, Wednesday Year 2, Thursday 
Year 5 and Friday Year 1. 
 

Cross Country  
The XC Team put on a great display at Downside 
School last week. Despite the arctic conditions all the 
runners did brilliantly, with a special mention to Lily 
and Dylan Thorne who both had outstanding 
performances. Westfield are now placed 5th overall in 
the league, with one race left to go. 
 
Unfortunately the Y6 XC Race was cancelled due to a 
waterlogged pitch – this event will be rescheduled for 
after Easter. 
 
 
 

http://www.westfieldprimary.com/


Tag Rugby 
Congratulations to the Tag Rugby team, who finished 
5th overall and just missed the semi-finals at the 
BANES Tournament in Odd Down this week. Well 
done Mya, Lilyanna, Summer, Florrie, Macy, Taylor, 
Liam, Mitchell, Ely, Evan and Ella. 
 
Reports 
Everyone should have received their reports on 
Monday and we hope you all managed to make 
Parents Evening appointments. If for any reason you 
couldn’t attend/didn’t receive a report please speak 
to the class teachers. 
 
March 
Fri 23 PTA Easter Bingo 6.45pm 

Pupils break up for Easter 
 
April 
Mon 9 Pupils Return to School 
 
May 
May 2- 4th           Y4 Residential 
Fri 25 Inflatable Day 

Pupils break up for Half Term 
 
June 
Mon 4 Pupils Return to School 
 
July 
Fri 6 Summer Fete 3.00pm 
Fri 20 Pupils break up for Summer Holidays 
 


